

Unitaid Executive Board Meeting 30th Session 5-6 December 2018 Radisson Blu Hotel Marrakech

Resolution n°6

Extension of the mandate of the Vice-Chair

Recalling Resolution EB25/2016/R10 electing the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the office of Vice-Chair, for a two-year term renewable once; and Resolution EB29/2018/R3 extending the first term of the Vice-Chair until the 30th Executive Board meeting;

Acknowledging the launch of the Board Chair selection process with a view to holding an election, together with the need to align the election and the term of office of the Vice-Chair;

The Board approves the extension of the term of Ms. Sarah Boulton as Vice Chair until the closure of the 31st Executive Board Meeting.

Marta Maurás

Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board